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September 28, 2012

Mr. Gary Mitchell

Executive Director

Office of Accreditation

Federal Law Enforcement Training Accreditation
Townhouse 383

1131 Chapel Crossing Road

Glynco, GA 31524

Dear Mr. Mitchell:

On behalf of all of us in the FBI, it is a pleasure to extend my congratulations
to you and your colleagues on the 10th Anniversary of the establishment of the Federal Law
Enforcement Training Accreditation (FLETA) Board.

You have every reason to look back with pride on the accomplishments of the
Board's first ten years. Over the past decade, the Board has worked tirelessly to advance its
core mission of improving the quality of federal law enforcement through adherence to a proven
set of standards for federal law enforcement training. The impact of these efforts on the federal
law enforcement community has been tremendously beneficial with over 60 federal training
programs and 15 federal training academies, including our own FBI Academy, achieving
FLETA accreditation. As you and your associates look ahead to the Board's second decade
of work, please know that you have the support of the FBI and that we look forward to our
continued relationship with FLETA.

Once again, congratulations to everyone at FLETA on reaching your
10th Anniversary. The men and women of the FBI join me in sending you our best wishes
for continued success.

Sincerely yours,

Director



